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TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Carers,
After- school club
I am pleased to inform you that our new after-school club will be starting from Wednesday 2 September 2015, from 3 to 6pm and available for nursery to year 6 pupils.

If you require this service please call into the school office for a parent pack which includes the registration forms and prices.
Yours sincerely
LD Selbie

Head Teacher
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